
All the the Registrar and Transfer Agents (RTAs) and the Debenture Trustees (DTs) 

of NPCIL are informed regarding the 37th Annual General Meeting that is scheduled on 20th 

Sep,2024 at 4:00 p.m. Beside that, the RTAs are informed regarding the circulation of the 

Annual Report for the FY 2023-2024 to all the bond-holders as per the Benpos Report 

dated 23rd Aug,2024. 


